Government of Nagaland
Personnel and Administrative Reforms Department
( Administrative Reforms Branch)
No. APPT-15/3/67 (Pt) Dated Kohima, the 24" May/2005.
OFFICE MEMORANDUM

It has come to the notice of the government that despite ban on overstay of government
employees beyond the date of superannuation. Many departments are sending proposals to the
P&AR department and the Cabinet for regularisation of the period of overstay in government
service. Itis the duty of the departments concerned to see that the government employees retire on
their actual date of superannuation.

Henceforth, no cases of regularisation of overstay period of government servant will be
entertained by the P&AR and the Cabinet. The Heads of the Departments/Controlling officer will
be held responsible for the lapses in allowing the government servants to hold office after their
date of superannuation.

Sd/- P. TALITEMJEN AO
Chief Secretary to the Govt. of Nagaland.






